
by Ben Rominske, minister 

 As that spooky time of the year draws near one item is practically synonymous with it, a 

jack-o’-lantern. Whether you’ve had your fair share of carving them or just appreciating some of 

the intricate patterns, there is no denying how this time of year goes hand and hand with them. 

There are lots of creative designs people go for but I want us to think about the more basic ones. 

 Large or small pumpkins basic designs use basic emotions like a smile, a scary face, or a 

sad face. The big part of the jack-o’-lantern that drives every design is the light inside. You can 

use whatever light source you like whether it be candles or battery powered, but each has their 

pros and cons. Some may prefer the natural lighting of the candle but they can go out easily and 

require more attention. On the other hand, battery powered lights go through any weather, tend 

to be brighter but less natural, and don’t cause hazards. 

 Light debating aside, think about each of us being a jack-o’-lantern. Depending on the 

day, our mood can be happy, mad, or sad. When we are joyful we have opportunities to shine the 

light of God to others. Similarly even in hard times and sadness we can shine light as well. It may 

flicker at times, but think of the impact we can make being bright lights to this world that so 

desperately needs to get out of the darkness. 

 Let us not forget about the negative looking pumpkins. If 

we are striving to be people shining the light of the Lord we must 

be careful of how we act. How will it look if people see us acting 

poorly in public only for them to learn we claim to be a Christian. 

No we are not perfect people but we must do our best to be 

faithful followers who control their thoughts, words, and actions. 

In a time of pumpkin carving and eventual disposal of our fun 

creations, I hope we can remind people of the light within us and 

of the one that provides the only eternal solution to decay. 
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Call to Worship 

Psalm 106:1-5 
  

Scripture Reading 

Psalm 24:7-8 

Order of 
Service 

 

1. Call to Worship 

2. Two Songs 

3. Communion 

4. Song 

5. Giving 

6. Scripture Reading 

& Prayer 

7. Sermon 

8. Invitation Song 

9. Closing Song 

10. Closing Prayer 

Announcements 

Privileged To Serve 

10/23  10/30 

TODAY ROLES NEXT WEEK 

Steve Vogel Security Dan Dexter 

Dan Dexter Computer Operator Lee Mivelaz 

Laurie Dexter Audio Operator Abby Rominske 

Steve Raymond Call to Worship Denny Tennill 

Melvin McCauley Song Leader Melvin McCauley 

Jerry Leverson Officiate Communion Steve Vogel 

Lee Mivelaz Scripture & Prayer Raymond Sullivan 

Ben Rominske Sermon Ben Rominske 

Harold Long Closing Prayer Steve Raymond 

WATTERSON TRAIL 
CHURCH OF CHRIST  

Showing Honor to God,  

Devotion to  Chris t  & Love to All  

 

 Come grow with us!  
 SUNDAYS 

 10:30 AM Worship Service 
 

 

 WEDNESDAYS 
 7 PM  Bible Class & Devotional 

 
 9607 Watterson Trail 
 Louisville, KY 40299 

 502.267.7245 
 wtcoc.com 

 wtchurchofchrist@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS M-Th 10 AM-4 PM 
 

DEACONS 
Dan Dexter (Special Projects) 
Ray Frederick (Education) 

Denny Tennill (Indoor Maintenance) 
 

MINISTER Ben Rominske 
 

SECRETARY Brittany Richardson 
 

THOSE TO SERVE THIS MONTH 

Change Marquee Brittany Richardson 
Cards to Visitors Treva McCauley 

 
 

THE BULLETIN IS PRINTED ON THURSDAYS. 

We are 



THIS WEEK 

 Today Men’s meeting after service 

• The Food Pantry is collecting meat (cans or 

pouches) as well as rice and pasta (side pouches or 

dry) through next Sunday (30th). 

• This Saturday (29th)@10:30 AM Bus trip to the 

Overlook Restaurant (Leavenworth, IN)—Please 

sign up on the board if  you’re interested. If  you have 

any questions, please see Treva McCauley. 

CONNECT // SERVE // GROW 

• Sun 11/6 Potluck after service 

• Sun 11/20 We’ll be participating in 

the M.A.G.I. Project this year: 

packing giftboxes to send to kids. 

Please sign up on the board if  you’re 

willing to help and grab a list of  what 

can and cannot go in the boxes. 

• Ray Frederick's temporary address 

in Oklahoma is on the bulletin board 

along with his unit newsletter. 

• Want to have a meal with Ben & 

Abby Rominske? There’s a signup 

sheet on the board. 

MEMBERS 

• Ann Zeitz (health) 

• Bob Redding (recovering from a fall) 

• Ray & Katie Frederick & Family (Ray’s National Guard 

unit is training for Iraq) 

 

EXTENDED FAMILY & FRIENDS 

• John Murphy (Jo Nell Carter’s brother) health 

• Bonnie Brooks (Dennis Clinton’s apt. complex manager) 

recent had a pacemaker put in 

• Skip Jennings (former member) recovering from a fall 

• Carolyn Bridwell (Brittany Richardson’s grandmother) 

recovering after a fall 

• Gerry Massey (Louis Massey’s wife) health 

• Those affected by storms and flooding 

Prayer Requests & Praise 

“Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; 
for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you.” 

I Thessalonians 5:16-18 

ONGOING 

PRAYER NEEDS 

JoAnn Brewer 

Homer Burgin 

Dennis Clinton 

Ray & Katie Frederick 

& Family 

Adam Gardner 

Jerry & Marge Henderson 

Anita Isenberg 

Louis Massey 

Geramiah Mitchell 

Jo Mivelaz 

Bob Redding 

Brittany Richardson 

 

IN CARE FACILITIES 

& SR. COMMUNITIES 

Geramiah Mitchell 

Jerry & Marge Henderson 

Bob & Bettye Redding 

Family News 
You Belong Here! 


